P-05-778 Protect the razor clams on Llanfairfechan beach - Correspondence from the petitioner to the Committee, 9.11.17

Dear Kayleigh,

Thank you for the attachment. It is pleasing to note that some research is taking place in respect of the health and stock of the razor clams on Llanfairfechan beach. Currently there is a ban for harvesting the clams until 31st December this year. Will this ban be extended until the completion date of the survey? I would also question the statement that no clams were taken after the closure date (18th August) as is noted in the original 'supporting notes' sent to you prior to the petition committee's first meeting. There is evidence (On facebook – Llanfairfechan Noticeboard group) that clams were indeed taken after 18th August.

Many thanks once again

Yours sincerely,

Vanessa L Dye(Mrs)